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August, 28 2023
Embrace the Joy of Music: Join Our Church Choir!

We are excited that FCC's choir is starting back up in September. We want to extend an invitation that we
believe will enrich your life and strengthen the bonds of our community — an encouragement to join our
church choir.

At FCC, we truly understand the transformative power of music. It has the ability to uplift our spirits, inspire
us, and bring us closer to God. Our church choir isn't just a group of voices; it's a family of individuals who
share a common passion for music and a deep connection to our faith.

Why should you consider joining our choir?

1. Spiritual Enrichment: Music has the unique ability to touch our souls and draw us closer to our spiritual
roots. By joining our choir, you'll experience a profound sense of connection to your faith and a renewed
closeness to God.

2. Community: Our choir is more than just a musical ensemble - it's a supportive and caring community.
You'll make lifelong friends who share your interests, values, and a commitment to creating beautiful
music together.

3. Personal Growth: Whether you're a seasoned vocalist or someone who's never sung in a choir before, our
choir offers a supportive environment for you to develop your musical talents. You'll receive guidance from
our experienced Choir Director and have the chance to grow both musically and personally.

4. Shared Joy: There's something magical about singing in harmony with others. The joy of creating
beautiful music together is an experience unlike any other, and it's a gift we'd love for you to share with us.

Our rehearsals take place on Wednesday evenings at 7.00PM in the Sanctuary. We welcome all levels of
experience, and our director, Debbie Seelhoefer, is dedicated to helping each member find their voice and
contribute to our harmonious blend.

If you're ready to embark on this musical journey and be a part of something truly special, please don't
hesitate to reach out to Debbie: 217-454-5525 or dlseelhoefer@hotmail.com. She can provide more
information, answer any questions you might have, and give you a warm welcome to our choir family.

Remember, the gift of music is a treasure that brings people together and enriches our lives in countless
ways. We hope you'll consider joining us and becoming an integral part of our church choir.

Regards,
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